Kimpton Bench Working Party Report

Work completed in March 2024

Moss removed from Wren Close play area.

Music Hall banners and other bits collected and stored at Porters End.

Bowls Club wood stored behind the Dacre Rooms.

Benches cleaned.

Graves repaired and righted weekly.

Memorial Hall garden and car park tidied, water butt installed and slabs laid.
WI chairs and tables setup and returned.

A number of footpath posts and direction stickers replaced at Rye End.

NW churchyard gate area covered with road scrapings.

Guttering repaired at the Memorial Hall.

Church Lane flower bed tidied.

Footpath at the bottom of Luton Road swept after heavy rain and stones/soil removed.
May Festival banners were erected.

Dacre Rooms gulleys excavated and filled with stones for drainage.

Church House drains on the roof were cleared.

The Green potholes filled.

Peters Green Hall gatepost replaced.
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